

Memory of the World National Committee

British Virgin Islands

Chairperson:



Allison Flax-Archer, Ph.D.

Secretary General BVI National Commission for UNESCO c/o Ministry of Education & Culture Central Administration Complex Road Town, Tortola British Virgin Islands

Tel: (284) 468-2527 or (284) 468-2528

Fax: (284) 468-2529

Other Members:

• Mr. Christopher Varlack

Chief Records Management Officer, Government of the Virgin Islands & Representative on the Regional Memory of the World Committee

• Dr. Katherine Smith

Senior Lecturer at the H. Lavity Stoutt Community College representing the Virgin Islands Studies Institute

• Mrs. Verna Penn-Moll

Representative of the Friends of the National Archives of the Virgin Islands

• Ms. Ermin Penn

Representative for the BVI Tourist Board responsible for Virgin Islands History and Geography

• Dr. Patricia Turnbull

Author, Educator and Representative of the Association for the Preservation of Virgin Islands Heritage

• Mrs. Luce Hodge-Smith

Director of Culture, Government of the Virgin Islands

• Mr. Peter Moll

Representative of the Friends of the National Archives of the Virgin Islands